
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF PLYMOUTH
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Tuesday, December 15, 2015

PLEASE TAKE NOTE that a Public Hearing will be held at Plymouth Township Hall, 9955 N. Haggerty Rd., Plymouth, MI
48170, on Tuesday, December 15, 2015, during a regular meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Charter Township of Plymouth
to consider the Industrial Facilities Exemption Certificate request for  improvements at FZB Technology, Inc., 44099 Plymouth
Oaks Blvd., Suite 101, Plymouth, MI  48170.  The request is available for inspection from 8-4:30 daily in the Clerk's Office.
During the public hearing which begins at 7:00 pm., any resident of Plymouth Township or members of the Legislative Board of
any affected taxing unit in the Township shall have the right to appear and be heard.  Written comments addressed to the Clerk
will be considered. Following the public hearing, the Board may decide on the request by resolution.  
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